

Friday 11th October 2024





Diary dates

Dates for the academic year can be found on our website



Tuesday 15th October Y2 Harvest Assembly



Wednesday 16th October Open evening for new foundation parents (2025) 15:30-16:30 16:30-17:30



Thursday 17th October Y4 Harvest Assembly Flu vaccinations for the whole school Halloween Quiz School closes for half term



Friday 18th October School closed to pupils

Drama Club

Please note there is NO Drama Club on Thursday 17th October due to the Halloween Quiz. Thank you.



Final reminder.

If you have not already booked your child to have the flu vaccine administered by a nasal spray, please follow the link below this weekend.

The School Nurses will be in school on Thursday 17th October to deliver them, but only if you have registered. Online Consent Form:

Use the link below to access the online consent form: www.bthimmunisations.co.uk/Forms/Flu

Enter the unique school code with BP in capital letters The code for your school is: BP140124 Thank you.

Headteacher's Message

It is a busy week next week!

Next Wednesday evening, we will host our first Open Evening for our 2025 starters between 3.30pm and 5.30pm. Please share this with anyone you know who has a child starting school next year – we would love to welcome them into school.

We have Y2 and Y4 Harvest
Assemblies at All Saints - parents
of these year groups please
check dojo for further information.
Our annual Halloween Quiz takes
place next Thursday - tickets can
be purchased from the school
office.

Have a lovely weekend. Mrs Barr

Where to read Anchor News

You can also read the recent issues of Anchornews on our school website www.anchorsholme.co.uk We also share information on Class Dojo, Tapestry, Facebook and X (formerly known as Twitter)









The week in pictures











Football News

Last week, our football team played St.
Bernadette's Primary school. Unfortunately, it was a loss this time, however they played amazingly as a passing team and there is so much to come from this team this year!

<u>Junior Leadership Team News</u>

Hi, this is your Junior Leadership Team. This week's question was 'Would you rather have cookies that taste like pizza or pizza that takes like cookies?' The answer was option 2, pizza that tastes like cookies,

This week's fun fact was – A pomegranate can hold up to 1400 seeds!

Have a lovely weekend everyone.









If you have a child who will be starting school in **September 2025** and would like them to attend a **FANTASTIC** school, then please come to one of our:

Open Evenings 3:30-4.30pm or 4.30-5:30pm

Wednesday 16th October or Wednesday 13th November 2024



Open Afternoons from 1:30-2.15pm or 2.15-3:00pm Tuesday 19th November 2024 or Thursday 9th January 2025

To book your place, please call the school office on 01253 855215



TOGETHER WE ACHIEVE

EastpinesDrive, Thornton-Cleveleys FY53RX







Monster Hunt

28 October - 3 November 2024

Blackpool's rooftops are coming alive! The all-new Monster Hunt will be one of the big attractions in the town's extensive Halloween By The Sea celebrations.

From Monday 28 October to Sunday 3 November, prepare for an epic invasion as 10 giant monsters take over buildings around the Golden Mile and nearby town centre.

Your mission? Hunt them down during the day or when they illuminate at night. Keep your eyes peeled for these hilarious, larger-than-life creatures and enjoy this spectacular free trail for all ages over the Halloween period.

Pick up a free Monster Map from the Tourist Information Centre at Festival House on the Promenade or view online nearer the event start date.

For more information, head to: http://www.visitblackpool.com/monsterhun



Kirkham Grammar School

We are excited to announce our Twilight Taster Evening on **Thursday 14th November** at Kirkham Grammar School, designed for Year 6 pupils to experience a range of subjects offered in Senior School. These sessions will give students a 'taste' of subjects such as PE, Art, Design Technology, Geography, Classics, and English.

We kindly ask for your assistance in sharing this information with Year 6 parents at your school. The events are a wonderful opportunity for pupils to engage in fun and educational activities while exploring their interests in a supportive environment.

To book a place for their children, parents can use the following link: https://kirkhamgrammar.simplybook.it/v2/#book
We appreciate your support in helping us reach local Year 6 families, and we look forward

We appreciate your support in helping us reach local Year 6 families, and we look forward to welcoming your students to Kirkham Grammar School.





